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RE:  Holley 4 bbl 650 cfm carburetor

All Holley 0-80541-1 & 0-80541-2 carburetors are now stamped 0-80541-3 on the 
carburetor itself. The ones stamped 0-80541-1 and 0-80541-2 are no longer 
available. The 0-80541-3 is just a replacement number, the carburetors are the same 
as always. Make sure your track tech inspector is aware of this change.




